
Town meeting  
March 13, 1990 
 

Eeting was called to order and Clark Smith was elected moderator. 
 
Minutes of the 1988 meeting were approved as read. 
 

Treasurer’s report was also approved as read.  A balance of $100,176 was shown.  
 
There was no old business. 
 

New Business 
 
Chairman Lee presented a proposition to allow clustering of homes.  He explained 
then would allow landlocked 40 acre site to qualify under our one house to 40 

acre.  There would have to be a clause in deed’s to keep balance of farm to stay 
agriculture.  It would call for a new ordinance and a public hearing.  This was 
passed on a motion by Gary Schulz seconded by Eugene Kaufenberg.  The 
placement of driveways was explained to Ken Miller. 

 
Lee next presented the boards plan to start rebuilding of roads as we can afford.  
There was a lengthy discussion on this matter.  Ken Miller had some figures from 
Rud Construction as to cost per mile.  There was some discussion on Burma (lim) 

on some roads in as to cost and length of  


